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4 April 2016 

To the Editor of World Journal of Gastroenterology 

This is to certify that I am an English-speaking professional editor of medical papers 

and have edited and styled the article "Contribution of alpha-fetoprotein to liver 

transplantation for hepatocellular carcinoma" by Charriere et al. according to the 

guidelines of this journal. 

Yours Sincerely  

Dr Susanna Lyle 
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